
    

 
Complete your 2013-2014 ESEA Application  

at one of CESA #4’s 
 

 DATA ENTRY SUPPORT WORKSHOPS 

 

 

DPI Application changes and updates will be shared in April; your application is due in 
the summer…. Plenty of time to forget all those changes and updates!!  This workshop 
is designed to help you get your application actually filled out, with Sherri, Julie and 
Laura as your trained facilitators!  Tools to help your team prepare for completing the 
application will be shared at the April 24th workshop and posted on the CESA 4 Title I 
Network webpage so you can come ready to enter and complete the application! 
 

We are offering two choices of dates for this workshop:  
Thursday, June 6 from 12:30-3:30,  

OR 
Thursday, August 15 from 9:00-noon 

 

There is no charge to CESA #4 Districts and Schools for these workshops;  
they are brought to you courtesy of the Statewide Title I Network!!  

 

 
 

Register for the June 6 workshop at:  http://login.myquickreg.com/event/event.cfm?eventid=6221,  

or 
Register for the August 15 workshop at: http://login.myquickreg.com/event/event.cfm?eventid=6222 

   

Questions?  Contact Sherri, Laura or Julie at 608-786-4800! 


